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1.  Recovery Time Discussion 

 
Anita began the meeting with the continuation of the System Recovery discussion 
that took place last meeting with Ken Todd.  Ken is absent; however, encouraged 
everyone to continue the dialog. 

• Discussed that it should be mandated as a gate to ensure a quick recovery.   
• The question arose as to what regulatory flexibility does SFWMD have to 

allow for special District versus single owner?  Tony mentioned that might 
take a rule change allow that flexibility and that HOA’s must take 
responsibility. 

• Major Compliance issue – What would be the operating schedule? 
• Sharon – mentioned this could cause an issue with the District control room 

and there are times we wouldn’t want them to discharge. 
 
 



 

 
 
  

• Tony – mentioned the local Districts have training to handle storm aftermath. 
• Jonathan Ricketts suggested a certified property manager as a responsible 

operating entity may be a possibility   
• Question arose about having individual projects interconnected with larger 

systems such as for Wellington – Bob Higgins indicated this was already 
done in a permit mod for Wellington. 

• Carlos de Rojas confirmed, in Wellington, dry detention needs a control 
structure and that there is a lake percentage requirement. 

• Recovery time & criteria manual – there was a suggestion that the system 
recovery time be reduced from 12 days to something like 10 days for new 
developments.    

 
 
2. C-51 Status Update  

Anita updated the group on the C-51 Basin Rule Re-evaluation Study.  
• Jesse Markle - has been working with the District modeling group.    
• Jesse Markle gave an update on the timeline.  Modeling group updating 2004 

effort and will have a deliverable by 2013.    
• Tony mentioned that the modeling was being done in-house 
• The Question of when can the rule be effective arose.  Sharon will find out by 

the next Regulatory Peer Review Meeting and will see if Ernie Barnett can 
update the group on the restoration efforts in the area. She will also see if we 
can move the meeting up earlier than July. 

 
3. Next meeting date/other topics/adjournment 

• Sharon announced two new leadership changes. 
o Len E. Lindahl will be leading our Business/Regulatory group. 
o Dan DeLisi is our new Chief of Staff. 

• Statewide ERP update – Anita will talk to the WRAC regarding Rulemaking. 
• Rule Adoption Hearing will be at the May Governing Board Meeting. 
• The meeting was adjourned at 10:50am 

 
 
*The next meeting will be held prior to July. 
 
 


